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Telephone RYan 1-7641 February 17, 19 v 800 Sierra Madre Villa Ave.

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, WENXF
L3l North Maple

Albugquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

In answer to your letter of February 3, 19L9,
we wish to confirm your report of February 3, 19L9.

Thank you for your report and interest.
Very truly yours,
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Ben Lerff IU
Chief Engineer
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